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NAMES ON BUILDING PLAQUES 
  
  
It is the policy of the Board that there shall be a plaque displayed in a prominent location in each new building 
bearing the name of the building.  
 
Also, there shall be displayed prominently a plaque bearing the names of the School Board members, the 
Building Committee, the Superintendent(s) of Schools, Assistant Superintendent(s), the Principal(s), the 
Architect, and the Contract Manager who were connected with the construction of the new building.    
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
First Reading:  February 5, 2002 
Second Reading:  February 19, 2002 
Adopted:   February 19, 2002 


